
SUMMER SCHOOL UNIFORM SALE 

Thursday 25th  June 
2.30pm – 4.00pm 

In the School Dining Room 
Thank you to all parents who have donated uniform and supported these sales. The 
previous sale raised over £700 for the school.  We hope that parents will again donate 
any items their children have outgrown and come and buy more items ready for 
September. We hold a very large amount of uniform, particularly school jumpers 
which sell for only £5. We are especially in need of infant and junior items as these 
sell out very quickly. 

We will be available in the school car park for you to donate clothes on:   

Monday 22nd –Thursday 25th  June (8.15- 9.00am) 
 and Monday 22nd –Wednesday 24th June (3.15-3.45pm) 

• All items must be in a reasonable, saleable condition. 

• If you wish to sell the item rather than donate, it should have your child’s 
name, class and a contact number attached (preferably with a safety pin) 

• All money raised will be paid to you within two weeks of the item being sold, 
less 20%, which will go into the funds.  Any uniform that is not sold will 
automatically go into the next sale. 

• Please could any pupils in R16 who do not need their uniform after their 
exams leave it with the school; we can then put it in the next sale giving other 
pupils the benefit. 

• Cash will be required for payment on the day. 

• If you are unable to attend the sale but wish to purchase items, please ask your 
child to come to the canteen in the afternoon (with payment) and we will help 
them find the most appropriate item. 

• We are always looking for volunteers to help – please text if you could spare a 
few hours on the day. 

We look forward to seeing you. 
Alison  07812 142961  Elise  07786 011154  Dot  07738 013482


